
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 15, 2013 
 
 
ICANN - tmch-strawman@icann.org 
 
 
Gentlmen: 
 
Zippo Manufacturing Company and its wholly owned subsidiary W.R. Case and Sons 
Cutlery Company fully support the comments concerning “limited preventative 
registrations” filed by CADNA.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 
CHARLES JEFFREY DUKE 
General Counsel and Corporate Secretary 
 
CJD/kls 
 
Enclosures  
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